
Village of Sheridan 

Zoning Board of Appeals/Plan Commission 

September 27, 2021 

Sheridan Village Hall 

 

The Village of Sheridan Zoning Board of Appeals/Plan Commission met on the above date with the 

following members present: Jamie Walker, Pam Carlson, David Bardson, Maggie Cimbalista, James Helling, 

Heather Weber, and Mike Mott. Also present were Attorney Mike Fuller in Richard Burtons absence, and 

Jamie Skalic, Zoning Board Chairman. 

 

Attorney Fuller began reviewing an updated Sign Ordinance with the board. They reviewed temporary 

political campaign signs and political message signs in R-1, R-2 and Residential Districts with no issues. 

They next reviewed Temporary Event Signs in Business, Manufacturing, Agricultural, and Lowland 

Conservancy Districts. Mike Mott expressed issues with an application process included in the updated 

ordinance. They then reviewed the Electronic Signs revision to the ordinance and had no objections to the 

updates. After final review, the full board would like to recommend approval with removal of application 

language to Temporary Signs within Business, Manufacturing, Agriculture, and Lowland Conservancy 

Districts.  

 

Jamie Walker then asked for review of minutes from the August 2, 2021 hearing. Mike Mott motioned to 

approve the minutes from August 2, 2021. Pam Carlson seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion 

Carried.  

 

There being no further business, the full board approved adjournment of the hearing.  

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Cathy Grimwood 

Village Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 


